



Your input matters to us.
Please participate!

EVANSTON SKATE PARK

Join us in planning for Evanston's future Skate Park!

The City of Evanston is working with the community to design a new skate park at the east end of Twiggs Park. We need your help to make this park the best it can be.

Two ways to get involved:

1

Take the Community Poll!

Please share your thoughts about potential park features + functions.

Poll closes February 15th, 2022

Poll Link:

https://www.menti.com/sksu95hr4j



2

Join our next public meeting!

This meeting will include review of initial concept designs for the new skate park.

Tuesday, February 22nd, 2022 6:00 – 8:00 pm

Zoom Link:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87981863958

